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To:  Pastors, Parochial Vicars and all others priests, active and retired 

 

From:  Steve Patton, Associate Director, Family and Respect Life Ministries 

 

Date:  January 14, 2019 

 

Subject:  Annual pro life mass at the Cathedral 

 

Dear Fathers, 

 

If you can, please concelebrate the 12:10 p.m. Mass at the Cathedral on January 22 in recognition of the 

anniversary of Roe v. Wade. Regretfully Bishop Soto will not be able to celebrate the Mass this year because 

he will be in Panama for World Youth Day. Since Bishop Weigand had another commitment Bishop Soto 

asked Fr. Colin Wen to serve as the main celebrant and homilist. He also invites all other priests to 

concelebrate. 

 

Please also place this announcement in your parish bulletin for the weekend of January 19 / 20: 

 

Pro Life Mass.  On Tuesday, January 22, 2019 at the Cathedral of the Blessed Sacrament a special  

Mass will be celebrated at 12:10 pm in solemn recognition of the anniversary of the infamous 1973 

Roe v. Wade decision which mandated that abortion be legal throughout our country. All priests are 

invited to concelebrate and all Catholics and others of good will are encouraged to attend.  For more 

information call the diocesan respect life office at 916-733-0133. 

 

 

 



         
 

 

ALL PRIESTS ARE INVITED TO 

CONCELEBRATE AT THE 

ANNUAL PRO-LIFE MASS 

 

JANUARY 22, 2019 

 
 

12:10 pm, Cathedral of the Blessed 

Sacrament 
                     

Please also invite your parishioners to attend  

 

Please bring an alb & violet stole. 

 

Priests will vest downstairs 11:30 am 
 

RSVP James Cavanagh, JCavanagh@scd.org, (916) 733-0221 


